NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Local Continuity and Attendance Plan

Notice is hereby given that the Governing Board of the Robla School
District, will hold a public hearing at a special board meeting to receive
recommendations and comments from members of the public regarding
the specific actions and expenditures purposed to be included in the
Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan (LCP).

The public hearing will be held as follows:

Date: Thursday, September 17, 2020
Time: 5:30 p.m. approximately
Location: Virtual via Zoom

The draft Local Continuity and Attendance Plan can be inspected by the
public 72 hours prior to the public hearing between 8:00 AM and 4:00
PM at the Robla School District Office, 5248 Rose Street, Sacramento, CA
95838 or on our website at www.robla.k12.ca.us.

Further information concerning the plan may be obtained from Cindi
Lyon at (916) 649-5248 ext. 516.

e

Ruben Reyes, Superintendent/Board Secretary

Posted on: September 10, 2020
Posted at:  District Website and Office
School Websites and Offices




